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TOWN OF KENSINGTON 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING 

KENSINGTON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

122 AMESBURY ROAD 

Kensington, NH 03833 

TUESDAY 

ELECTION DAY 

November 6, 2018 

  Agenda 

All day 

 

 

MINUTES 
Board of Selectmen meeting for Tuesday November 6 was publicly posted to allow Ben Cole and Mike 
Schwotzer to conduct election duties together in official roles as selectmen as required by state law. 
Over the course of the day they had occasional conversations, but none resulted in any motions nor 
dealt with issues likely to be voted on.  
 
7:30 AM - Ben and Mike arrived at KES for election duties 
11:00 AM - Ben appointed Russell Perry selectman pro temp and departed 
12:45 PM - Ben returned and resumed duties  
4:30 PM - Mike departed (Russell Perry continued as selectmen pro temp) 
8:30 PM - Mike returned and resumed duties 
10:30 PM - Election duties complete; meeting adjourned. 
 


